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Suggestions by Senator Simoson in the foril 20
~n

of the Subccumittee on Nuclear Ragu

9 Mearing

The training and licensing of reactor operators may aot sufficiently
stress cmergency situations that could occur at nuclear power plants.

The KRC should ccnsider praparing criteria for the training,

.

retraining ind licensing of these persons that adequately cover

this aspect.

The NRC should prepare criteria concerning the engineering backup
force for dealing with cmergency situaticns at a nuclear power
plant. Each licensee should sutmit a plan concerning this aspect
of the NRC evalyation,

It sheuld be determined whether the regulatory program overstresses
the most savere, highly-improbable accidents (i.e., USAs) and under-
emphasizes the less severe but much more probable accidents that may
accur.

The NRC should accelerate the program for implementation of resident
inspectors.

It appears that an increase in the amount of civil cenalties is
appropriate. In general, Senator Simpson is supportive of the NRC
proposal in this regard except for the proposed elimination of roview
by Foderal Courts.

The NRC should estabiish critaria for the licensing of nuclear power

plant managers.
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HRC should require a direct communicatizas link to the HRC From cach
power plant cantrol room and specific individuals should he Jesignated
in cach control room with the principal rasponsibility of wanning
this phene and forwarding information to NRC.

The NRC should conduct studies of systems faor direct NRC wonitcoring
of important parameters of nuclear power plant sys‘tems,

A comprzhensive plan should be established to provide for prompt NRC
response in the event of emergencies.

States which do not yet have acceptale emergency plans should be
encouraged to have these in the very near future. This encouragement
could be coupled with a cut-off date for compliance which provides
that, in the ecvent of noncompliiance, no more licensas will be issued
to facilities in that state.

There should be increased research on improvements in safety systems.
There should be more direct inspection of licensee activities by NRC

personnel.
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